
EU Digital Services Act Transparency Report 2024 
In response to obligations under the Digital Services Act regulation, we are publishing 
content moderation data for Activision, Blizzard, and King.  
 
Our mission is to bring people fun and connection through our games. Inclusivity and 
safety for our players is a top priority and we continue to take proactive and essential 
steps to invest in cutting-edge tools and resources to foster fun, welcoming, and safe 
communities.  
 
About these reports: 
The European Union has introduced mandatory reporting under the Digital Services Act 
(DSA) to enhance accountability and transparency online. Activision, Blizzard, and King 
are publishing their transparency reports for 2024 in compliance with Article 15 of the 
DSA.​
 
Links:  

●​ Activision 2024 DSA Transparency Report 
●​ Blizzard 2024 DSA Transparency Report 
●​ King 2024 DSA Transparency Report 

https://www.activision.com/cdn/activisionblizzard/Activision-2024-DSA-Transparency-Report.xlsx
https://www.activision.com/cdn/activisionblizzard/Blizzard-2024-DSA-Transparency-Report.xlsx
https://www.activision.com/cdn/activisionblizzard/King-2024-DSA-Transparency-Report.xlsx

